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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please be advised that the Slime Spectacular Fun Run has been postponed until a later term in 2024.

Due to recent flooding on the railway lines coming into WA, the Slime stock has been stuck and is unable
to be despatched through. This delay has been taken longer than expected to fix due to the water level
receding very slowly. The courier companies are working as fast as they can to ensure all of the parcels
are delivered but unfortunately this wont able to happen until after Easter.

With this said, the school have decided to move the event until a warmer term and keep the online
donations open so students/parents are able to still fundraise.

We are very sorry for the inconvenience caused with this and appreciate your understanding in the
matter.

Thank you
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